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Mr. Mark Matthews, Acting Project Manager
Uranium M111 Tadlings Project Office
Albuquerque Operations Office

U.S. Department of Energy

P.0. Box 5400

Albuguerque, NM 87115

Dear Mr, Matthews:

By your letter dated November 7, 1989, we have received your invitation to

comment on draft documents ortinont to DOE's Environmental Restoration and
Waste Management Five Year Plan for the UMTRA Project. We find that we are
unable to review and comment on these documents due to our higher priority

casework, However, we would appreciate receiving a copy of the final plan

when it 1s issued.

Should you have any gucstions regarding this response, please contact me or
Dan Gillen of my staff (FTS 492-0517).
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Paul H., Lohaus, Chief

Operations Branch

Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning, NMSS

cc: S. Mann, DOE Hq.
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